
City of Columbia 
701 East Broadway, Columbia, Missouri 65201 

 
Department Source: City Manager                          
To:  City Council 
From:  City Manager & Staff 
Council Meeting Date:  May 18, 2020 
Re: Youth Advisory Council Unofficial Correspondence 
 
 
 
Due to COVID-19, the Youth Advisory Council (YAC) was unable to prepare an end of year 
report to the City Council as a whole. In order to provide the City Council with information on 
the YAC’s activities during the 2019-2020 academic year, the Chair of YAC prepared an 
unofficial letter to the City Council, summarizing the board’s work. This letter has not been 
approved by the YAC as a whole.  
 
 
 
 The Youth Advisory Council (YAC) typically holds regular meetings during the academic 
year from September through May. Due to COVID-19, YAC has been unable to hold their 
final two meetings of the academic year.  As a result, YAC is unable to provide an official 
report to the City Council, however the Chair has prepared an unofficial letter summarizing 
the board’s activities. The report is from the Chair of the Youth Advisory Council and has not 
been approved by the YAC as a whole.  
 
 
 
Short-Term Impact: N/A 
Long-Term Impact: N/A 
 
 
 
Strategic Plan Impacts:   
Primary Impact: Primary, Secondary Impact: Secondary, Tertiary Impact: Tertiary   
 
Comprehensive Plan Impacts:   
Primary Impact: Primary, Secondary Impact: Secondary, Tertiary Impact: Tertiary 
 
 
 

Date Action 
N/A N/A 

 
 
 
This is informational only. 
 

Executive Summary 

Discussion 

Fiscal Impact 

Strategic & Comprehensive Plan Impact 

Legislative History 

Suggested Council Action 

http://www.gocolumbiamo.com/city-manager/
http://www.gocolumbiamo.com/community_development/comprehensive_plan/documents/ColumbiaImagined-FINAL.pdf

